
Dredging Update – 12/21/2019 

The contractor wrapped up the dredging project by excavating additional sediment from shore 

at end of Arapaho Bay (bay 20). 5"+ of ice made dredging from barge unfeasible. 

 

 

 

The contractor continues demobilization of dredging equipment from Lake Redstone.  The LRPD 

has emphasized the importance of reopening the boat landing for ice fisherman and 

snowmobilers for the winter.  The contractor has a fair amount of restoration (such as 

pavement repair, regrading sites, seeding, etc.) some of which will not be completed until next 

spring. 

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact the LRPD board 

at lrpd.board@gmail.com or visit our website www.lakeredstonepd.org or our app found on 

the Google Play Store for Android devices or search for app.lakeredstonepd.org on your iPhone 

or iPad. 
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